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OFFICIAL 

 

31 March 2025 

Commissioner Cameron Baker 
Chair of the South Australian Skills Commission 
GPO Box 1152 
Adelaide  SA  5001 

Cc:  

 

Dear Commissioner Baker 

RE: Letter of Exchange between the South Australian Skills Commission and the 
National Student Ombudsman 

I refer to your letter dated 27 March 2025 seeking to establish arrangements between 
our organisations for the effective oversight of the higher education sector.  

Having considered your letter, I agree to the proposals you have outlined to facilitate 
coordination, cooperation and information sharing between the NSO and SASC. 

I look forward to engaging with you and the SASC to provide effective oversight of the 
higher education sector.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Bendall 
First Assistant Ombudsman 
National Student Ombudsman 

 




